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VALE Retired SFF Matthew Dalton

Attention All Members:

It is with great sadness that the Union acknowledges and, with the consent of his family,
formally advises of the death of Retired SFF Matthew (Matt) Peter Dalton. Matt passed
peacefully away on 07 January 2022.

The Union particularly expresses its sympathy and condolences to Matt's family; his wife Lois,
children; Amanda, Craig, Brett, stepchildren; Lisa and Mark and his 6 grandchildren. The Union
also extends its condolences to Matt’s extended family and friends.

Retired SFF Dalton joined the WA Fire Brigade on 22 August 1969 as part of Probationary
Firefighter School Number 6 completing his training at WAFB Training Wing Belmont. Matt

completed over 28 years of gallant service as a stalwart of C Platoon at both Perth (1969-1973)
and Daglish (1973-1996) stations. The Union’s thoughts extend to Matt's colleagues, serving
and retired.

Prior to his commencement of service with the WAFB Matt was a trained and skilled
carpenter. He continued his passion for his trade with fellow firefighter Andy Lennox helping
many firefighters of the time in the renovation or construction of their family homes.
Funeral details are as follows:
Date and Time: Wednesday 19 January 2022 13:30hrs
Location: Pinnaroo Valley Memorial Park, Whitfords Ave, Padbury.

May He Rest in Peace

All serving members are advised they may attend the service in uniform to celebrate the life of
Matthew Dalton.

Secretary
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